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• Captains shall make sure that all forms and fees are collected and 
paid to club for member and league play on the League Form by the 
due date for Priority Registration. 

 
• Captains shall relay important information from the board to their 

teammates.  Board meeting minutes, calendar and other information 
are located on the Club website 

 
• Captains should be responsible for the conduct of their team.  

Remember, proper sportsmanship and courtesy shall be given to 
everyone.  

 
• Captains shall ensure that their wins and losses are properly 

recorded in the score book, located at the courts 
 

 Matches can be rescheduled ONLY due to inclement weather (heat, 
cold, rain).  A rescheduled match must occur within two (2) weeks of 
the originally scheduled match.  The team unwilling or unable to 
reschedule a match will take a forfeit.  If both teams opt not to 
reschedule, both games will be recorded as a “0” for each team. 
Before a proposed cancellation, communication must occur between 
the two captains no later than two (2) hours prior to the scheduled 
match. 

 
• Captains should be checking on their team's status for the playoffs, 

especially during the second half of the season.  If you know that your 
team cannot make the tournament, please contact, Steve Choe, 
EPBC Tournament Director as soon as possible at 
epbcsac@gmail.com 

 
• Captains should be cognizant of all game rules.  Any appeals to the 

board should come from the captain.  Any rule clarification should be 
initiated by the captain.  Game Rules are located on the club website 
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• Captains should be aware of the start and end of each league 
season and the date of playoff tournaments.  This is information is on 
the calendar on our club website. 

 
• Captains should communicate any concerns to the board as soon as 

possible, or may attend a monthly board meeting if necessary.  Board 
meetings are open to all EPBC Members and the public at large.  
Dates and times are on the calendar on our club website 


